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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
REGULATION OF RETAL FOREX

RE: RIN 3038-AC61

Thank you for the opportunity to consider what Forex currency traders want, as you know the last thing we need
is more regulations.
Please leave current leverage and margin levels the way they are, moreover, allow hedging, do away with the first
in rule.
Basically, let Forex currency traders trade with previous regulations as of May of 2009.
May I have an explanation for the current ban on hedging and the first in rule.

If you would like to contact me by email my email is rjbhomesandloans@aol.com or by phone my cell number is
(909) 730-0329 I look forward to talking with you on this matter.

Thank you

Ryan Botiller


